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il ToronTe Community Consultation Meeting

The City of Toronto holds public consultations as one way to engage residents in the life of their city.
We invite you to get involved.

The City is holding a Community Consultation meeting where you can learn more about this application ask
questions and share your comments.

Details are as follows:

Date: April 30, 2018
Time: 7:30-8:30 PM
Place: Metro Hall, Room 308, 55 John Street

Proposal

The applicant has submitted a Zoning By-law Amendment application to facilitate the redevelopment of the site with a 12-
storey mixed-use building measuring 49 metres in height (52 metres including the mechanical penthouse) containing
retail uses at grade and on level 2, office uses on levels 3-7 and 77 residential units on levels 8-12. A total of 125 parking
spaces and 163 bike parking spaces are proposed in a below grade parking garage. For more information, please visit
the Application Information Centre at www .toronio.ca/aic
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Joanna. Kimont@toronto.ca . You may mail your comments to the planner at
Toronto and East York District, 100 Queen St W Floor 18 E Toronto On, M5H

To speak to the planner directly, contact Joanna Kimont, at 416-392-7216 or UU
2N2.
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You may also contact Councillor Joe Cressy, Ward 20, at (416) 392-4044 by
email at Councillor_cressy@foronto.ca
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Notice to correspondents:
Information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information
and Protection of Privacy Act. With the exception of personal information, all
comments will become part of the public record.
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Our public meeting locations are wheelchair/mobility device accessible. Other
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reasonable accommodation or assistive services for persons with disabilities may be
provided with adequate notice. Please contact Nathaniel Baker, at (416) 338-2073, 540-544 KING STREET WEST, 7
nathaniel.baker@toronto.ca with your request. The City of Toronto is committed to 1-9 MORRISON STREET

taking the necessary steps to insure compliance with the Accessibility for Ontarians
with Disabilities Act, 2005.




